
Renewal of the Real Estate Club 

First Exchange Meeting 

2023/7/21 

 

We have renewed our Real Estate Club meetings that have been postponed for a 

while due to Covid-19. We were pleased to welcome representatives from about 50 

companies after the long break. 

During this meeting, Chairman Takanori Nitta presented a short seminar on the 

maintenance of manuals and in-house training. 

 

Real Estate Club 

QR code to our LINE group! 


